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AWARENESS PROGRAMS ON CODE OF CONDUCT 

Awareness programs on Code of Conduct have been organized as part of the Induction 

program for First year students every year between 2018-19 to 2022-23 (Except for 2020-21 

and 2021-22, due to COVID-19). They are instructed and informed about the code of conduct 

of the institute, discipline, college curriculum, course structure, etc. by the Principal, 

Controller of Examinations, and HODs of various departments. This process helps them to 

integrate and understand the principles of Code of Conduct in a better manner. 
 

 



 

       
 

 



 
 

 
 


